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Remembrance for Pauline’s 98th birthday--from Harlan & Martha Rundle 
 
We enjoyed many good times with Pauline as our next door  neighbor. 
We shared bread pudding and sauce. When Martha was gone to California 
and  Harlan and Pauline ran out of butter sauce, they called Martha to get 
the recipe  so they could make more. 
 
Pauline was always supportive in whatever projects we had. I remember 
when I became a Mary Kay consultant in 1991, I invited her to my first 
presentation. Of course she came, but she said I was too late to do her skin 
any good, but she thought I might have something good to eat! By the way, 
she has been my most faithful customer and leaves me great messages on 
my answering machine to tell me what she needs. 
 
I remember when she was visiting Carol overseas, and it was her time to 
be hostess for one of her clubs, she had me take the dessert over and the 
others on her committee had the meeting and refreshments. Being gone 
is no excuse for not taking your turn at being the hostess!! She also said, 
“Don’t worry about the dust, just burn candles and no one will notice.” 
 
“Don’t lock your doors. You’ll keep the people that you want to come in, 
out, and the ones you don’t want to come in, will break something getting 
in.” 
 
She does like homemade Cherry Mash Candy and sometimes 
she even shares! There will never be another Pauline and we are so 
fortunate to know her and appreciate her contribution to the community. 
Harlan has enjoyed taking her to the Rotary meetings when C. L. couldn’t 
and always comments on her humor and ability to keep everyone “in 
stitches” while she looks  so innocent. 
 
Happy Birthday, Pauline! 
Love, Harlan and Martha 
 


